
 

16th March 2021 

 

Vessel Schedule Update 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Please find the following updates to vessels schedules:  

 

Capitaine Dampier V179 completed her operations in Auckland on Saturday and is expected in 
Noumea early on the 17th March, then Suva on the 20th March 

 

Capitaine Tasman V46 has been delayed with very heavy rain in Suva and expected to sail this 
evening for Lautoka. This would make her eta Tauranga on the 22nd March and Auckland from 
the 23rd. 

 

Southern Trader V488 is expected to complete cargo operations this afternoon in Auckland. Her 
revised eta Apia will be 22nd March, Pago on the 22nd (local date), and Nuku’alofa on the 26th. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely,  

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


